Teachers' feedback form

Teachers are given a Google form which is updated every year. Regular teachers are to give the feedback occasionally, preferably at the end of the academic year. Generally teachers share the feedback directly in the staff meeting. The full time guest teachers are asked to fill up the forms at the end of the academic year.

Teachers' feedback form 2022-23 All the teachers of Sacred Heart College, Chalakudy who worked here during 2016-21 can give their feedbacks.			
1. Name of the teacher:			
Short-answer text	The state of the s		
2. Department:			
Chemistry			
O Physics			
○ Zoology			



PRINCIPAL.

SACRED HEART COLLEGE
CHALAKUDY